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Y6 Weekly Bulletin 19th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 
It was great to see Y3 participate so enthusiastically in last week's Roman and Celt Day- such a 
memorable opportunity for them. Thank you to the Y3 team and to you for your support towards this. 
This week our spring term club offer is now up and running. I hope the children are enjoying any 
sessions they have signed up for. 
Thanks to Miss O' Connor for last night's SATs information evening for Y6 parents. A timely 
and informative session. 
Tonight, we have our PTA Bingo Night- our first PTA event of the new year. We are looking forward 
to seeing all attendees later.  
Thank you to our PTA also for their wider support, helping us with a range of resources already this 
term such as a new speaker system for our Friday lunchtime music sessions- their input is greatly 
appreciated. 
Please remember that you will get a faster response using the student@hamptonhill.richmond.sch.uk 
email address rather than the info@ one. 
 
Our Language of the week is Russian and our Word of the week is familiar. 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 
Best Wishes 
 
Alan Went  
Head teacher  
 
 

Important notices: 
 

➢ Cycling Proficiency – details to follow but your child will need a bike, helmet and lock for week 
commencing 5th February. 

➢ Author Visit – don’t forget to order your book by Benjamin Dean ‘The Boy Who Fell from the 
Sky’ £8 on Arbor under Activities and Trips. The children will then take it along to be signed on 
Tuesday. 

➢ Helping Children with Screentime & Online Media Webinar – our friends at the MHST are 
running a webinar on 23 and 25th January. See attached flyer for details to book.  

➢ Parent Teacher Meetings – these will be taking place week commencing 26th February. Further 
details will be sent be email regarding booking.  

➢ Voluntary Contribution – we know that money is tight but please see the attached letter 
regarding supporting the school 

➢ Community Heroes – a great scheme for nominating local heroes. Follow the link for further 
details: Local community heroes awards 

➢ LSA Vacancy at HHJS for our SRP (Specialist Resourced Provision): Eteach job vacancy 
➢ Wraparound Care – Have your say about wraparound care using this link : Richmond 

wraparound care survey 
 

 

Dates for your diaries: 
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Tuesday 23rd January: Author visit to Buckingham (Benjamin Dean) 
Tuesday 23rd January: Webinar 6pm ‘Helping Children with Screentime & Online Media  
Thursday 25th January:  Webinar 9am ‘Helping Children with Screentime & Online Media  
Monday 29th January: Parent Literacy Workshop 2.30 (see attached flyer) 
Monday 5th February: Cycling week 
Tuesday 6th February: Safer Internet Day 
 
Finally, we will be chasing payments for the Revision Guides (£5.50) and the Y6 activities (£5) over 
the next two weeks so please make payment as soon as possible. You will receive an email if you 
have not yet paid initially and then a phone call.  Please contact the office if you are having difficulty 
paying. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Fundraising – Year 6 have our own Amazon Wishlist! Year 6 wishlist Amazon 
 
Have a great weekend  
 
The Year 6 Team 
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